
Friday Program,  

We end VBS with a Closing Program at the end of mass.  All family members are invited to 
attend.  Please RSVP by Thursday evening.  

These times are approximate to how the afternoon will go: 

12:05 p.m. The celebration of daily mass will begin.  The children will participate in 
various parts of the Mass. 

12:45 p.m. Closing Program Beginnings –to celebrate the end of Vacation Bible School, 
the children will be singing the songs they learned during the week in the church.   

1:30 p.m. Picnic – Pizza, chips, fruit, drinks, and dessert will be served.  There will also 
be a chance for you to view photos of the week’s activities and tour your child’s classroom 
in the Parish Hall. 

If you cannot attend the entire closing celebration, please feel free to come to as 
much of it as you can.  The children will sit as a class group for the Mass, and the closing 
program.  After the program all the children will return to their classroom to be picked up 
and join their families for the picnic. 

FOR PRESCHOOL PARENTS - Due to the length of the closing celebration, 
preschoolers stay in their classroom and have a light snack and watch a movie until it is 
time for the closing program.  If you would like your preschooler to attend Mass with you, 
please feel free to pick them up in their classroom at 12:00 p.m. 

 

 If your family cannot attend any part of the closing celebration, then your child or 
children MUST be picked up at 12:00 p.m.  It is important that the teachers and staff can 
spend this special time with their families. 

 

 If you have any questions or concerns about any part of Vacation Bible School, 
please feel free to come talk to me in the parish hall or give me a call. 

  

 Please RSVP to the Friday Closing Program by Thursday evening: Respond to the 
Flocknote Messages about VBS. Email or call: Joyce.sprouse@sainteds.com 503-393-5323 
x311 

 


